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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

17/10/2019  15:33:042019/4140/P OBJ Mary Murphy I strongly oppose the replacement of affordable homes for families with 1-bed flats.  We badly need family 

sized affordable accommodation in Camden.  I suspect that A2 Dominion are motivated by profit in seeking 

permission for 1 bed flats instead of the agreed larger flats.  It would be a great injustice and totally against the 

principles of Camden, City Hall and others for Camden to approve 1 bed flats instead of larger family sized 

sheltered housing.  Would Camden planning officers (all funded directly and indirectly by taxes on Camden 

residents take note and reject this abominable misuse of public land.

17/10/2019  17:31:372019/4140/P OBJ Charles Marks I object to this recent amendment application as it is simply an attempt to further increase the population 

density of the site without any regard for the capacity of the public services and the amenity of others already 

living in the area.

The increase in one bedroom apartments is to the detriment of other larger and more family orientated 

apartments and should not be permitted unless of course every additional property is to be allocated to the 

council for affordable housing (at the very least).

Camden council are well aware of the reasons for the local neighbourhood wanting to object and should be 

supporting and working FOR and on behalf of the current residents.
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